
 
 

 
 

    

 

THE OFFICE OF RESEARCH AND POST GRADUATE SUPPORT 

CORDIALLY INVITES YOU TO AN WEBINAR ON 

 

 
 NRF Funding Opportunities for Next Generation and Emerging 

Scholars 

To be facilitated by 

Thashni Pillay 

Director- Grant Management and Systems Administration,  

National Research Foundation (NRF)  

Pretoria, South Africa 

Date : 23rd March 2022 

Time: 10:00 AM-12:00 PM (SAST) 
 

 

           

 

 

The webinar is open to all students and staff of DUT 
 

 

 

 

           Click here to register 

https://forms.office.com/r/wUGKQk8hxY 

 

         Click here to join MS team 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

 

 

        Click here for evaluation form 

https://forms.office.com/r/big761TkMA 

 



Mrs. Thashni Pillay is the Director in Grants Management and 

Systems Administration at the NRF. She has worked at the NRF for the last 

twelve years, prior to which she worked at the CSIR. She holds a master’s 

degree in Sociology and is busy with a doctoral degree in Business Leadership. 

She has worked with next-generation and emerging researchers for over ten 

years and has extensive experience in research management. She manages a 

team of fifteen people at the NRF who assist with managing grant funding across 

institutions.  


